
ILAE BRITISH BRANCH - 18TH SPR TEACHING WEEKEND 
14-15 MAY 2022 - BIRMINGHAM

2022EPILEPSY

We are delighted to announce that the 18th SpR Epilepsy Teaching Weekend will take  
place in person at the superb, new Teaching and Learning Centre at Birmingham University.

Epilepsy is the most common serious neurological disease in the UK and seizure disorders  
are seen frequently in both the neurology clinics and on the hospital wards. A sound grasp  
of the principles and pitfalls of epilepsy management is essential in order to diagnose and  
treat patients effectively and safely.

This fully accredited weekend programme comprises a series of lectures, video sessions and 
informal seminars which deliver a comprehensive and contemporary approach to establishing a 
confident diagnosis, selecting and interpreting the most appropriate investigations, choosing the 
correct medical and surgical treatments and tailoring epilepsy management to specific populations 
such as the children, women and patients with intellectual disability.

Our speakers are all internationally recognised experts in their fields, creating a dynamic programme 
which has consistently attracted large audiences comprising Senior Registrars, Consultants and other 
specialists in the field of epilepsy.  Feedback from previous attendees rates the Teaching Weekend as  
a “must attend” event for any registrar looking to advance to a consultant role in this field.

The programme will commence at 10:00 on Saturday 14 May and concludes at 15:45 on Sunday 15 May.

The registration fee includes attendance at all scientific lectures, a copy of the comprehensive course  
e-Book, accommodation at the 4-star Edgbaston Park Hotel and all catering during the daily programme.

For further information about the event,  
please visit www.epilepsyteachingweekend.com

If you’d like to join us please click here to register.

REGISTRATION FEE: STANDARD FEE: £295.00 - EARLY BIRD: £265.00 (UNTIL 31/12/21)

Dr Manny Bagary
President,  
ILAE British Branch

Dr Fergus Rugg-Gunn
Clinical Director, Neurology,  
National Hospital for Neurology  
& Neurosurgery
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Chief Executive,  
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The ILAE British Branch 18th Specialist Registrar Epilepsy Teaching Weekend  
has been approved by the Federation of the Royal Colleges of Physicians of the  
United Kingdom for 11 category 1 (external) CPD credits. 

We very much hope you will join us in Birmingham.

http://www.epilepsyteachingweekend.com
https://na.eventscloud.com/ereg/index.php?eventid=609911&
https://na.eventscloud.com/ereg/index.php?eventid=609911&

